



Men's Section Committee Minutes

Date	Time	Venue
2 nd November, 2020	19:00	Zoom

Attendees Name	Role	Attendees Name	Role
Paul Taylor (PT)	Captain	Richard Deeks (RD)	Vice-Captain
Steve McMullen (SM)	Treasurer	Les Ward (LW)	Competition Secretary
Steve Hunt (SH)	Midweek Comps	Dave Watson (DW)	50+
Richard Andrews (RA)	Scratch Team Captain	Steve Batchelor (SB)	18-49
Ian Braithwaite (IB)	Charity & Fundraising	Andy Ward (AW)	Communications
Matt L'Affineur (ML)	Handicap & Rules	Paul Chamberlain (PC)	Committee Assistance
Phil Tovey (PT)	Vice-Captain (pending)		

	Agenda Item	Action
1.	Apologies for Absence: RR	
2.	<p>Captain's and Vice-Captain's update</p> <p>Welcome and Committee Arrangements:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • PT welcomed Phil Tovey (PT) to the meeting and congratulated him on his new position as Vice Captain for 2021. • LW confirmed all competitions have been cancelled and removed from IG until December at the request of BC. • RD confirmed everyone on the committee for 2020 will continue in the same roles for 2021 with new Captain RD & Vice Captain PT. • RD has appointed Matt Vine to the committee to assist IB with Charity fund raising. <p>Responsibility for new members:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • PT highlighted that a full process for new members is needed. ML & LW have both worked hard on trying to contact as many new members as possible, but we are still missing some and we need to do better. • Phil T suggested a new member guide to be added to the notice board outside the men's changing room. • AW suggested updating the men's section website with more new member info. • RD felt a dedicated new or existing member of the committee should take this on as a sole role to look after new members. 	RD

3.	<p>Section Updates</p> <p>Competitions:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> LW & SH confirmed the competition diary has been set up for 2021. <p>50+:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> DW confirmed everything was in place for 2021. <p>Club 18-49:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> SB confirmed everything was in place for 2021. <p>CBL:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> DW confirmed all matches arranged and LW & Club Co have dates. <p>Foxes:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ML confirmed all matches arranged and LW & Club Co have dates. <p>Scratch:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> RA confirmed that away fixtures have been arranged but no replies as yet regarding home matches. PT is going to assist and contact the clubs outstanding to arrange these fixtures. <p>Charity:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> IB was delighted with the money raised for Mind in Mid Herts, PT SM IB and Barry met with Sharn, CEO of MIMH and presented her with a cheque for £5,500. <p>Finances:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> SM confirmed the money would be paid from the men's section account this week. LW confirmed that a number of the men's section still had money in the competition account had asked to transfer it to the MIMH Charity. LW thought it would be in region of an extra £700 – this was fantastic news! SM & LW will confirm the new total amount and payment will be made to MIMH. SM produced the men's section accounts to date which the whole committee could view on the "Zoom" call. Steve talked through the figures and confirmed we were in a good position. A full update will be provided in SM's Finance report to the Men's Section. <p>Communication:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Men's section website has been updated with all the latest news and stories. The committee agreed it was looking very good. AW felt we should be more consistent with our communication; PT emails from his work email, LW from his email and AW thought we should communicate via "Men's Committee" email which was agreed by all. AW will set this email account up and send details to those than send out comms to use going forward. 	<p>RA/PT</p> <p>AW</p>
----	--	------------------------

